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vince at the tiime of the conqucst
(1759-6o). TPle remnainder of th,Ž
population .is made(l Up of Englishi,
Scotchi and Irish. The immigration
of late years hias been insignificant
conipared withi thiat Nvhich lias cone
into the United States, and conse-
quently at l)resellt the natural borui
population aniotnts to about 85.09)
per cent. of the whole. 'lhe people!
.of Canada ]lave already won for
themselvos a large amount of wveaItli
frorn thie riches of the land: forest,
and scas. 'Ple total value of the
imnports is iiow about $i io,o)oo,ooo,
and of cxports at least $120,000,000,
or an aggrcgate of $23o,ooo,ooo a
year, an iîîcreasc of $175,00,000
wvithili hiaîf a century. 0f tlîis large
export tra(lC at least $ýo,ooo,00
represent the proclucts of the farnis.
TPhe province of Ontario nowv Taises
over 28.000,000 bhushels of whicat
alone. or an increcase of over
19,000,OCO silice 1837. Thle Northi-
\vest and Manitoba raise uip\\ardsý,
of 50,o00,ooo biiels, or an increase
Of :20,000,000 in ten years. The
people have now (eposite(l iii gov-
ernnent savings-banks, lea'ving ont
of the calculation the ordinary mon -

etarv inîstitutions of the country,
abouit 1ý6o,ooo,ooD, mnade up of abmit
J 76,000 depositors, inechanics. far-
rncrs, and people of liited imlans.
For years the only indlustries of imi-
portance were the building of ships,
the cutting of timiber, and a fe\w ilI-
supported nimnfactu1res of iron and
variouls liard and soft wvares. N owON
there is tup)wvar(l.s of $360,000.000
invested iii manufactures, chiefly
cottomi and woollen goods, of -\vlicf,
the coarser fahrics compete success-
fully -%Vithi English gyoods lu the
Canad ianl market, eveni crowdig
out certain classes entirely. Soile
fourteen Elles of ocean stcamiers cal
at the port of MNomtreal, m-hich lia,;
niow a population of over 3150,000.
Toronto cornes next iii population.
about 194,000. VIlîilst tlle other
cities, like HaiaSt. johin. Que-
bec, Ottawa, Bramtford. Guelph.

St. Catharinies, Fredericton, 1-lainil-
ton, London, range f rouii 60,000 to
8,ooo. The aggregatc of the popu-
lation of the cities and toxvns wvith
over 10,000 population amounts to
sonlie 1,000,000 souls, or the total
population of Can)ada in 1837. The
urban population of Canlada in-
crease(l iu i89r to i,390,910, coin-
l)ared Nvith 912,934 in 1881, or an
inrease Of 28.77 per cent. iii ten
years, illustrating that there lias
been going- on the saine movenient
thiat lias prevailed iii the United
States. The total revenue of the
D)ominioni, apart froni the local and
provincial revenues, is a-,bout $3-7,-
000,000 a ,.ear, raised rnlainly froni
custonis and excise duties, NvIich
are higli, owing to a largely protec-
tive policy, althotigli muchel lowver
than those on similar goods i the
Viînitcd States.

If the expenditures of Canada of
late vears lhave been very large,
tiex- hiave been îiiainlv caused by
the devcloprnent of the country, -and
bw the nccssity of providing ral)id
nîeans of interconimutnication for
trade and population iii a country
exten(lnig between two oceans.
Canais, lighthouses. railway.is, the
acquisition andI opcning uip of the

Norhwetandl goveriiment build-
iiTs, have al)sorl)e( at least $200,-
000,000 -simîce 1867, and it i5 îlot
-cinarkal)le, undielr these circum-
stances. tlîat a gross debt lias been
accunifflate(l mvithin liaif a century
of ovcm- $325,000.000, against whiichi
nîîust be set valuiable assets in the
shape of buildings and public works
niecessarv to the progress of a new
couintrv. The public buildings.
chutrclies, and uniiversities display
withiîî a quarter of a century a
gYreat inîprovenient in -<archiitectural
beautv. whiilst the homies of the
p)eople silo\\. hothi ii tle initerior
and ext%-rior, (lecidecI cvi(leices of
conîfort, convenience anîd culture.
Inistead of the fourteen miiles of rail-

wvwlicil eXisted ini Iq37, tliere
ave now over î6.ooo miles ini actial


